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Newsletter of the Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic Development Corporation             2nd Quarter 2014 

 

 

 

Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Updates 

For Second Quarter 2014 

 

1. 2013 Annual Review was prepared by Sally Chan, CPA and submitted to  

         City of Los Angeles 

2. 2013 Taxes were filed to the IRS 

3. Department of Water and Power Grant is still pending and funds 

       have not been received. 

4. A few banner design will be presented at the next meeting. 

5. 10 more trash receptacles are being discussed for purchase 

6. Juan Urbina and Pedro Acuna continue to clean the district. 

7. The Board will be meeting on September 18, 2014. 
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